
 

University of Sfax     December 20th 2021 
Tunisia 
 

 

AUTEX MEMBERSHIP 
 

Dear Professor Hadj, 

 

Herewith we confirm that during the Autex General Assembly Meeting on 17th 

of December 2021, it was agreed to welcome University of Sfax , Tunisia, as a 

new AUTEX member.  

 

We are looking forward to a fruitful cooperation! 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Prof. Dr. Mirela BLAGA 
Autex President 
 
‘’Gheorghe Asachi’’ Technical 
University of Iasi 
Romania 

Prof. Dr. Lieva VAN LANGENHOVE 
Autex General Secretary 
 
University of Gent  
Belgium 

  

 


